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September 3, 1996

ATTENTION: Service Manager / Service Technician

Cabriolet Top Motor

Models Affected: 911 Carrera Cabriolet as of Model Year 1996

Concern: Correct application of drive motor for the cabriolet top.

General Information: The cabriolet top is now driven by a single drive motor (formerly two
motors). This change occurred in production as of December 5,
1995 from VIN 99 6TS 341001. 

Repair Information: When repairs are necessary to
the cabrio top drive motor,
mounting bracket or drive
cables, it is important to identify the
type of cabrio top drive that you are repair-
ing. Parts for both types of drives are available,
however, it is possible to install the new single motor drive parts into
a vehicle previously equipped with two drive motors. This repair
requires the use of the new drive motor parts (drive motor, drive
cable left, drive cable right, mounting bracket left and mounting
bracket right). It is not possible to combine old and new drive motor
parts. 

Parts information: SINGLE DRIVE MOTOR - NEW VERSION

993 624 117 00 Electric drive motor
993 561 921 01 Drive cable, left
993 561 922 01 Drive cable, right
993 624 185 00 Mounting bracket left
993 624 186 00 Mounting bracket right

TWO DRIVE MOTOR - FORMER VERSION

911 624 117 00 Electric drive motor (X2)
911 561 107 65 Drive cable left
911 561 108 65 Drive cable right
964 624 185 65 Mounting bracket
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Important Notice: Porsche Cars N.A Technical Bulletins are intended for use by professional technicians, not a “Do-it-yourselfer.” They are written to inform these technicians of conditions
that may occur on some vehicles, or to provide information that could assist in the proper service of a vehicle. Special tools may be required to perform certain operations identified
in these bulletins. Use of tools and procedures other than those recommended in these bulletins may be detrimental to the safe operation of your vehicle. Properly trained technicians have
the equipment, tools, safety instructions and know-how to do a job properly and safely. If a condition is described, do not assume that the bulletin applies to your vehicle, or that your
vehicle will have that condition. See your Porsche Dealer for information on whether your vehicle may benefit from the information. Part numbers listed in these bulletins are for reference
only. Always check with your authorized Porsche dealer to verify correct part numbers. ©1996 Porsche Cars North America, Inc.


